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INTERESTED IN A CREATIVE WAY TO MAKE BIG IMPACT?

ARIGOLD’S 108 DAYS IN HOSPITAL

A MESSAGE FROM ASHVIHA’S MOM

PATRICK’S NEAR FATAL ACCIDENT
FROM YOUR HEART TO THEIRS: STORIES OF HOPE

Jennifer Ashleigh Children’s Charity could not support the number of families we do without the help of our
donors & community partners. If you are thinking of hosting a community or work event and would like to
learn about how you can turn your event into a fundraiser for JenAsh, please call or email our event team at
905-852-1799 X25, or events@jenash.org.

Did You Know?
The presence of a parent can signif icantly reduce a

child's anxiety & fear during a hospital  stay.  
Studies suggest that parental presence may

contribute to faster healing.  

On June 6, 2024, Leanne & Joe’s world
was turned upside down in an instant
when, Patrick, was struck by a vehicle
while riding his bike. Patrick’s hospital
stay would last 5 long weeks. His
rehabilitation involved learning to eat,
drink, walk & even go to the washroom all
over again. Our support provided his
family with the financial relief they
needed so mom could remain bedside
during this critical time, while dad cared
for their other 3 boys. 

We were so excited to catch-up with Blessing, 
AriGold’s mom, and hear about his progress.
AriGold is thriving. Born at 24wks, he is now an
active young man eager to practice his new
walking skills.  He loves to play on anything with a
keyboard and enjoys FaceTime chats with Dad
when he’s not home.
His parents are forever grateful for the support
that was provided during his extensive hospital
stay.    Thanks to our donors, Mom was able to
remain bedside, which has been proven to
dramatically improve outcomes for hospitalized
children.  

“Born with a left club foot, leg discrepancy, and
three toes. Ashviha has been doing exceptionally
well after her leg discrepancy lengthening surgery.
Her recovery and healing process has been
remarkable, and she’s showing great strength and
determination as she regains her mobility. She is
currently able to walk little steps with the support
of her walker, is motivated and doing absolutely
amazing. We are incredibly proud of Ashviha’s
resilience and progress.” -Shamila 

https://jenash.org/
https://jenash.org/


THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

As a social worker on the Complex Continuing Care unit at Holland Bloorview Kids Rehab Hospital, I have
seen first-hand the crucial role Jennifer Ashleigh Children Charity has played in supporting our most
vulnerable families. Having a medically complex child is very taxing for caregivers: emotionally, physically,
and financially. Many caregivers have to augment their work schedule or leave work altogether in order to
be a support for their child and provide the bedside medical care needed. 

JenAsh has been a lifeline for many of our caregivers who cannot afford the cost of accommodations,
food, and travel—this funding has given them the opportunity to be present for their child with the peace
of mind of knowing when their next meal will be, that they have a warm place to stay, and can come and
go with ease. Our team has ongoing gratitude for all of the support JenAsh has provided in past years as
JenAsh continues to elevate the quality of life for the families that we serve. 

With sincere gratitude from Holland Bloorview Kids Rehabilitation Hospital for all that you do, 

Sincerely,
Anna Chouchkova MSW, RSW
Social Worker
Complex Continuing Care
Holland Bloorview Kids Rehab
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I would like to donate a monthly gift of:
☐ $15    ☐ $25    ☐ $50    ☐ $100  or  I Prefer to Give $_______
Donations are processed on the 15th day of each month (or next business day)

I would like to give a one-time gift of:  
☐ $35    ☐ $50    ☐ $75    ☐ $100    ☐ $250  or  I Prefer to Give $______

☐ Enclosed is my cheque payable to Jennifer Ashleigh Children’s Charity

☐ I prefer to donate by   ☐ VISA   ☐ MasterCard  ☐ American Express

CARD NUMBER                                                        EXPIRY DATE (MM/YY)                 

CVV                 CARDHOLDER’S NAME                                                        

SIGNATURE                                                                                                  

ONLINE DONATIONS MAY
BE MADE BY VISITING:

WWW.JENASH.ORG/DONATE

CHEQUES CAN BE MAILED TO:
JENNIFER ASHLEIGH CHILDREN’S
CHARITY
10800 CONCESSION 5
UXBRIDGE, ON L9P 1R1

905-852-1799

CHARITABLE REGISTRATION # 
13942 3875 RR0001

On May 1, 2025 , we are hosting our Annual Auction
and Dinner Gala themed “Hope Shines Here” at Angus
Glen Golf Club in Markham.  Funds raised support our
mission of providing timely financial relief to families
caring for children in medical crisis.  
This year’s event will include a celebration of our
35th Anniversary. Since 1990, we have provided
financial support to over 18,000 children and their
families. 
We’d love to see you at this year’s event! Tickets are
still available. We are also still accepting in-kind
donations of products, services, experiences for our
silent auction. For more information about the gala,
please visit www.jenash.org, or call our Senior Event
Planner, Heather Middleton at 905-852-1799 X25,    
https://jenash.org/our-events/

2025 ANNUAL AUCTION & DINNER GALA

UXPERIENCE - MAY 1-3

GET YOUR TICKETS TO SEE THIS
YEAR’S PRODUCTION AT 
UXBRIDGE MUSIC HALL

ANNUAL GALA - MAY 1

JOIN US AT ANGUS GLEN GC FOR
OUR DINNER & SILENT AUCTION

UPCOMING EVENTS - SUPPORTING JENASH
McHAPPY DAY - MAY 8

VISIT UXBRIDGE OR PORT
PERRY MCDONALD’S TO 

SUPPORT JENASH

SHOUTOUTS & SMILES
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